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Non-Profit Spotlight 
Message from the editors 

In an effort to spotlight nonprofits around the greater Indianapolis area and those connected in 
some way to the School of Public and Environmental Affairs, publicINreview will include a 
Nonprofit Feature Piece in each publication. As a board of editors, we hope this feature piece 
will allow nonprofits to market their services, share their stories, and highlight their best 
practices while simultaneously educating and seeking to actively engage you, our readers, in the 
vibrant nonprofit sector available to you. 

If you are a local nonprofit or a SPEA alumni who has founded a nationally or internationally 
based nonprofit and would like publicINreview to run a Nonprofit Feature Piece on your 
organization, please contact us at pubnrev@indiana.edu. 
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